Welcome to Cross Keys Middle

Dear Parents and Students:

I am pleased to welcome you to Cross Keys Middle School this year. Our goal is to
provide each child with excellent educational opportunities. We are committed to
maintaining high academic expectations for students, and improving instruction
through ongoing assessment and reflection.

We are asking that all parents constantly reinforce the importance of gaining a good
education. As most of us know, without a strong education, opportunities will be lost
and hopeful dreams will become real nightmares.

It is my hope that we will continue encouraging our children to become the best they
can become, and that we instill within them, the concept that an education is their
bridge to a brighter future. Along with education, there should be an atmosphere that
is conducive for learning. Students should have a good Attitude, good Attendance, and
always strive for high Academic Achievement.

The administration of Cross Middle School welcomes your input, and encourages you
in taking an active role in our school, as we embark on an educational journey to
challenge our students to “Dare to be Remarkable.”

Remember, only we can keep our children on the proper path to excellence.

1 look forward to watching each and every student strive for excellence daily. I have no
doubt about their ability to meet and conquer each and every challenge, as we assure
that “100%” of their needs are met.

We look forward to a productive as well as rewarding year and appreciate your
continued support!

Sincerely,

Eric Harris, Principal Ed.S



